
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Week Beginning 03.07.17 

Team Results 
Girls’  
Rounders 2016/17 

  Boys’  
Cricket 2016/17 

  

Year Opponent Score Year Opponent Score 

7 Ark John Keats L12 - 12.5 7 Highlands L61 Runs to 60 

9 St Annes W8.5 - 1 8 Latymer L82 Runs to 15  

9 Latymer W10 - 6.5    

 

Extra-curricular updates 

Lunch-time Clubs 

Lunch-time clubs are back Monday and Tuesday this week. 

No kit needed, trainers are preferred.  

 

 

 

 

 

Athletics Club 

Athletics club has now begun after school every Thursday 

located on the school field. Girls and boys welcome.Bring 

your kit and have the opportunity to represent the school at 

the Borough Athletics Competition on 5
th
 July.  

 

 

 

 

 

Calling all Rugby Enthusiasts  

Touch rugby will start next half term every Thursday after 

school. 

KS3 – Mr Halford 

KS4/5 – Mr Vekaria 

All welcome - no experience needed or specialist equipment, 

just PE kit and trainers/boots. 

Important dates – Rounders 

Borough Athletics Champs – 05/07/17 

Sports Day 2017– 12/07/17 

Chace’s Aces 

Stand out performances this week:  

Congratulations to Alanna Chimonas 9AC, who was voted MVP at the Futsal Championships last week.  

Well done to Adam Merrill 9AC, Will Field 9AC, and Amin Boutbaik 9AC who gave up their  

lunch times all week to assist with badminton inter-form. 

Well done to Dan Medhurst 9SFe with fantastic technique in his Long Jump  

technique to achieve Gold in his class. 

 

This Week’s Top Stories 

Should you want to keep up with the major highlights and talking points from the PE 

department, follow us on Twitter @Chace_Pe and Instagram @chace_pe 

National Futsal Festival! 

It wasn’t meant to be this year for our girls to achieve the top spot at the National Futsal 

Festival held at Birmingham last week. We didn’t manage to reach our optimum 

performance level. We would like to thank the girls for all their hard work this season and 

congratulate them on reaching the latter stages of a national competition. They are now 

currently ranked 8
th
 in the country! We’ll be back next year! The support from all the 

families has been sensational. Thanks to LP for organising the team, Louise H for her 

coaching, and JB for coming through to support the girls.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bag yourself some Sports Day points! – Badminton inter-form 

Congratulations to 7RFi, 8KAN and 9AC, who won their inter-form competitions at 

lunchtime during last week. These are valuable points which will be added to their final 

score on Sports Day – 12/07/17. This week is  

Dodgeball which takes place on Wednesday (year 7), 

Thursday (year 8), and Friday (year 9). 


